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 SECTION 25: PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

  

 

ADDENDUM 

May 8, 2013 

On May 8, 2013, at the behest of Marcia Spencer-Famous of the Maine Land Use Planning 

Commission, two additional interested parties were sent notification of the Applicants’ Intent to 

File. Those interested parties were: 

Small Woodland Owners Association of Maine 
153 Hospital Street 
PO Box 836 
Augusta, ME 04332-0836 
 
Division of Parks and Public Lands, Department of Agriculture, Conservation and 
Forestry 
22 State House Station 
18 Elkins Lane 
Augusta, ME 04333-0022 


